
From: Davies, Ian
To: Abergelli  Power
Cc: Ferguson, Andrew
Subject: FW: Abergelli  Power – Adequacy of Consultation Response
Date: 07 June 2018 14:08:32
Importance: High

Dear Mr Jones,
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended)
Abergelli Power – Adequacy of Consultation Response
YOUR REF: EN010069
 
I refer to your letter dated 25th May 2018 requesting the Authority’s opinion of the
adequacy of consultation.
 
The applicant has entered into an open dialogue with the LPA throughout the
process seeking comments on various elements of the proposal and consulted the
LPA on the local community consultation. 
 
The Local Planning Authority is of the opinion that the consultation appears to
have been carried out in accordance with the applicant’s duties set out in Sections
42, 47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008.
 
If you require anything further in this regard, please don’t hesitate to contact the
case officer, Mr. Andrew Ferguson.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Davies
Arweinydd Tim Rhanbarth 1 / Area 1 Team Leader
 
 
On behalf of Mr. P. Holmes,
Head of Planning and City Regeneration
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